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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – May 17th 2021 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

The Board of Management had a meeting on Zoom on Monday 17 May. 

 

Items discussed: 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight Report presented. 

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Curriculum Policies 

- Social Personal and Health Education (SPHE) 

- Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE) 
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The updated School’s Covid-19 response plan was discussed. This will continue to be a live 

document during Term 3 which will reviewed by the Board and the staff.  

 

The Board are currently drawing up a list of necessary maintenance and repair work. This will be 

done in the coming months so that the upkeep of the school and our facilities will be in good 

standard for the next school year.  

 

The Board will pay for a Coach/Large Bus for each class going on a school tour. This will also mean 

that buses will only be at 50 percent capacity.  

 

The Board commended the teachers for the recent Active School week which the pupils really 

enjoyed.  

 

The next meeting will take place in June.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


